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NEWS
NOVEMBER 2021

COTTESLOE CAROLS - 
SAVE THE DATE! 
Cottesloe Carols is back for 2021! Save the date – 
Sunday, 12 December on the Main Lawn at  
Cottesloe Civic Centre. The Town is excited to 
be holding this popular event for our community 
this year, in partnership with Urban Church. Gates 
open at 5.30pm. Bring a picnic or choose something 
delicious from one of the food trucks on offer. 
Further details to come! 

COUNCIL MEETINGS
Council Agenda Forums are held on the third 
Tuesday of the month at 6pm and Council Meetings 
are held on the fourth Tuesday of the month at 
6pm at Cottesloe Civic Centre, 109 Broome Street, 
Cottesloe. Agendas are available at the Civic Centre 
or on our website. The next Agenda Forum is on 
Tuesday, 16 November and the next Council Meeting 
is on Tuesday, 23 November.

DUTCH INN 
PLAYGROUND  
GRAND OPENING
The new playground at Dutch Inn on the 
foreshore is nearing completion and will be 
officially opened by the Town on Saturday,  
27 November. Come and join the opening 
event at 12 to 2pm and experience the fantastic 
new playground and enjoy a free sausage sizzle 
and entertainment for the kids. 

We encourage you to walk or ride to the event. 
Remember to be sun smart and don’t forget 
your water bottle. Dutch Inn playground is on 
the Cottesloe foreshore on Marine Parade, 
near Princes Street. 

HELP US NAME THE SHIP!
The Town of Cottesloe is calling for local primary 
school students to help us name the Dutch Inn 
Playground ship. We encourage primary school 
age students in our local community to put on 
their thinking caps and send us their ideas.

The person who suggests the name that’s chosen 
for the ship will receive a $100 Fiddlesticks Toys 
voucher and of course, the ship will be given 
that name, which will be unveiled at the official 
opening event on Saturday, 27 November. 

Visit www.cottesloe.wa.gov.au/name-competition 
to submit your entry by 4pm on Tuesday,  
16 November.

BEN SIGNS AT COTT
Earlier this year the Town was successful in securing 
grant funding to install Beach Emergency Numbers 
(BEN) signs at our beach paths. We are pleased to 
announce that these signs have now been installed. 
They are located at the top of each beach path and, 
where it is not visible from beach level, at the bottom 
of some beach paths. Each BEN sign has a unique 
code providing specific location information, vital for 
emergency services. Please take note of the closest 
BEN sign location and information when you next 
visit the beach.

GRAND OPENING
JOIN US TO CELEBRATE 

COTTESLOE’S NEWEST 

PLAYGROUND!

Join us to celebrate the opening of the new Dutch Inn playground 
on the foreshore. Enjoy a free sausage sizzle and entertainment 
for the kids.  

The name chosen for the Dutch Inn ship will be announced and 
Mayor Lorraine Young will officially open the playground. 

Saturday, 27 November 2021
12 to 2pm
Marine Parade near Princes Street

We encourage you to walk or ride to the event. Please be sun 
smart and bring a water bottle.

REGISTER TO ATTEND -  
SKATEPARK DESIGN WORKSHOP 
We want to hear from our youth community (and other community members who 
would actively use a skatepark) to help us develop a concept design for a skatepark 
in Cottesloe. Come along to a workshop on Saturday, 4 December (morning and 
afternoon option available) and have your say on the design direction for the park! 
Registration is essential by Friday, 19 November.  
Visit www.cottesloe.wa.gov.au/ to find out more and register.

SKIN CANCER ACTION WEEK 
Melanoma WA will be at Cottesloe Beach from Monday, 22 to Thursday, 25 November 
and is offering free skin checks as part of Skin Cancer Action Week. Come along and 
see them from 9am on the grass on Marine Parade (opposite Napier Street). 

Town of Cottesloe Mayor Lorraine Young and CEO 
Matthew Scott thank the State Government and Hon 
Don Punch MLA, Minister for Fisheries for grant 
funding to install BEN signs at Cottesloe Beach.




